
The Coke County Sheriff’s 
Office answered 349 calls for 
the month of  July 2022.

Sheriff’s Information Report - 8
Criminal Trespass - 2
Criminal Mischief  - 2
Assault by Contact - 2
Fraud - 1
Suicidal Subject - 2
Terroristic Threat - 1
Theft - 3
Disorderly Contact - 1
Welfare Check - 4
Mental Health - 3
Public Service (includes 

funerals, motorist assist, alarm 
calls, etc) - 240

Civil Process - 0
Prisoner Transport (includes 

arrest and to and from court) - 0
Livestock Calls - 20
Accidents - 3
Accident Assist DPS - 1
Blue Forms Issued - 0
Traffic Stops - 56
Traffic Stops Resulting in 

Citations - 31
Total inmates in jail as of  

August 1, 2022:
Males - 2

President Beverly Hawkins 
called the Vision with a Purpose 
meeting to order at 6 pm on 
August 8, at their headquarters at 
701 Austin Street in Robert Lee.  
Mayor Jason Moran opened with 
prayer.  The reading of  the 
minutes by Kelly Baker and the 
treasurer’s report given by Floyd 
Petitt were approved.

The Hunter’s BBQ on 
November 5, 2022, was 
discussed at length by chairman 
Nancy Wilson and Mayor Jason 
Moran. Tickets for the event 
will be purchased at the door, 
but raffle tickets will soon be 
available for purchase.  Ten 
guns will be raffled this year 

New banners advertising 
businesses can be ordered for 
$125 and those already 
purchased will be hung in the 
Rec Hall for $25.

This event is for the whole 
Robert Lee community, not just 
hunters.  VP encourages 
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everyone to come out for a great 
meal and fellowship.

Debbie Childers closed the 
meeting with prayer.  The next 
meeting is September 1 and all 
are welcome.

On Friday, August 9, VP 
members met at Nancy Wilson’s 

barn to restring the metal 
structures used for Christmas 
decorations in Memorial Park for 
Small Town Christmas.  This 
takes a lot of  work and VP 
encourages anyone who wants to 
support Small Town Christmas to 
join them.

along with other hunting 
equipment. Ten BB guns will be 
raffled for the children. Tickets 
will be available at home football 
games, Brontoberfest, and the 
Robert Lee Shindig (formally 
the Street Affair) on October 1 
in the city park.
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 The Robert Lee High School Cheerleaders hosted a Mini Camp last week for lots of  future cheerleaders.  The campers 
learned cheers, chants, and sidelines and will perform at one high school pep rally and for five minutes at a home football game.

 The Bronte Lady Longhorns kicked off  the first mile of  their volleyball season with a color run recently.  It appears the 
players will have a lot of  exciting things to look forward  in the coming year.


